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23/5/25 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Salesian Games 2025 

Your child has been selected to represent St John Bosco Arts College in the Salesian Games Athletics 

Competition on Friday 6th June 2025. 

The Salesian Games will be held at Woking Sportsbox, Egley Road, Woking, GU22 0AF.  

Students will travel to the event by coach. We will leave school at 6:00am and we will arrive back at 

school at approximately 11:00pm subject to traffic. Students must be collected from school upon our 

return after the event, communication will be provided during the journey home for exact arrival 

times.  

Students are required to come to school in full PE kit, and have a jacket in case of bad weather. 

Students should bring plenty to eat and drink as it will be a long day. There may be an opportunity to 

buy some snacks at the event, students can bring some change for this. 

Staff will be close at hand at all times to supervise, we will emphasise throughout the competition 

about representing the school in a positive way and acting with good sportsmanship.  

Yours Sincerely  

E.Rigby 

PE Teacher 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- ------------------------

I give permission for my child to participate in the Salesian Games on Friday 6th June 2025.  

 

I give permission for my child to be photographed during the event and images shared on social 

media. 

 

 

Signed: ………………………………………………    Date:………………………………………… 

 

 



 

 


